
 

Associate Appreciation Committee Report 
APRIL 24, 2023 

 
 
 

 
A formal committee meeting was not held this month  
but the following tasks were completed. 
 
 
Chairman Blackshire wrote a letter to the residents thanking them  
for the donations we have received for the 2023 RAC Employee 
Appreciation Fund. 
 
She also included that (1) November 6, 2023, is the last day donations 
will be included for the 2023 RAC Employee Appreciation Fund, (2) 
The checks will be distributed December 8, 11, and 13, and (3) the 
GOAL for this year is 210,000.  We did it last year, WE CAN DO IT 
AGAIN!!! 
     
Several new residents were visited by committee members to give 
them (1) a Welcome Letter that explains the RAC Employee 
Appreciation Fund, (2) the Association Appreciation Committee  
Trifold, and (3) The Direct Deposit Form. 
 
Our next meeting is Friday May 12, 2023, at 1:00pm in the Club Room. 
 
 
  
Respectively submitted, 
 
Janet Blackshire, Chairperson 
 


